
Staff meeting minutes  

28/3/23 

To start the meeting Ann welcomed everyone and mentioned how great the environments are all 

looking. 

Narelle from Bugs and Barefeet then began her presentation. 

Throughout the presentation there were provoking questions and pictures for the staff to discuss and 

reflect on. 

At the end of the presentation there was some time for the staff to split into 3 room groups.  

Each of the groups were to visit a room they don’t normally work in and reflect on the environment 

design. 

Narelle gave each of the rooms very positive feedback regarding their setup and design, especially 

about the extra though that has been put into different activities, everything that would be needed 

was there, eg. Art smocks. 

 


